21 September 2018

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

P.O. Box 2319, 26™ Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2018-0212
Dear Ms. Walli:

My apologies for the delay in sending this letter. Ihad been under the impression that we had advised
the Board that Hydro Connection Inc. would be taking down its web site for modifications and updates.

Hydro Connection Inc. current activities in the Unit Sub-Metering sector are in support of other Unit-
Submetering Companies.

We continue to discuss and look at opportunities in the unit sub-metering sector and would reactivate
updated web site should we engage directly with any potential clients.

As directed in original Letter of Direction date July 13, 2018 we received there is a second hard copy
attached to this letter.

Yours truly;

Pt Lt

Paul Jemmett, President
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Hydro Connection Inc. 7 Greenan Road, Stouffville, Ontario L4A 7X4
Office Phone 519-457-0583



